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501 c 3 non-profit art organization
P.0. Box 572, Dahlonega, GA  30533
   
chestatee.artists@gmail.com   
     
 www.chestateeartists.org
FALL - ART in the PARK
APPLICATION
Saturday, October 2, 10 am to 5 pm – Hancock Park, Dahlonega, GA

This outdoor show is open to local and regional artists/crafters who create their own arts/crafts. No buy/sell products are allowed. Prints of artist’s original work are allowed. 
Booth fee: $35 for non-members of Chestatee Artists. Spaces are 10’ x 10’ and sharing a booth is allowed. Booths are located on the grassy area of Hancock Park. Booths can be set up so attendees can see artwork  or crafts from three sides. Check (or money order) payable to: Chestatee Artists mailed to: Chestatee Artists, P O Box 572, Dahlonega, GA 30533. Questions: Contact Letty Rayneri (229-291-3623) or lrayneri@windstream.net
DEADLINE for application: September 22, 2021 OR UNTIL WE ARE FULL !  The number of booths are limited due to size of the Park and the presence of the Farmers’ Market, as their “season” has begun. 

Set up:  Begins at 8 am. We will mark the booth spaces with an orange flag that will be in the middle of your 10 X 10 space. Applicants need to supply their own canopy and display items. The Farmer’s Market has their booths set up from 8 am to 1 pm along the sidewalks on N Park Street and along Warwick St.  Please respect their space.  Take Down begins at 5 pm. 
Name(s): _______________________________________________________________________________
Email(s): _____________________________________________ Cell number: _______________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________
Medium & describe types of items for sale: ___________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

NOTE: If you provide two or three jpeg images of your work, we will be able to post them on our Chestatee Artists Facebook page prior to the event date.
